Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

How many employees at your authority who would normally be expected to work are not required to work for the authority on the days of 27, 28, and 29 of December this year AND are NOT being made to take those three days as part of their annual holiday entitlement?

None, all staff must use their annual leave entitlement for time off during this period.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

